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Subject: Against Comprehensive Plan Land Use

From: DIANNE AGRESTA  
Sent: Wednesday, April 2, 2025 10:17 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Against Comprehensive Plan Land Use 

Dear Commision: 

I am writing to voice my strong objection to both the plan and the underhanded way that the city is 
attempting to implement it.  I see this as a blatant attempt by developers to take over government for 
their monetary gain; much as we see occurring in our federal government at present.  I am totally against 
turning our city into avenues of high rises, built out to the street with no regard for family neighborhoods, 
trees, parking needs, or quality of life.  This does not even begin to list the unanswered and avoided 
questions of infrastructure and cutouts that you are so obviously avoiding in this headlong jump into the 
greed and avarice of the wealthy builders.  

Drop this plan and begin again with true citizen input. 

Diane Agresta  


